The Town of Washington Board needs your help.   We have officially rescinded Ordinance #6 and now must decide what the next move is.   We will be able to adopt an ordinance that can be enforced with the enforcement officer but we need your help.

We know your opinions but we need specifics.  We would like to know what happens on the lake ....the good and the bad.   This way we will have an idea of the use of the waterway.

Please write your specific comments good or bad , your name is optional.

Comments can be dropped off at the Town mailbox at 

N1310 Sawdust Rd (Deb's house) emailed to tcbpatterson042@hotmail.com or mailed to 

Betsy Patterson W10951 Bailey Rd Bruce WI 54819  

Thank you,

The Town of Washington Board

